SHEFFIELD CITY COUNCIL

Licensing Sub-Committee

Meeting held 15 October 2013

PRESENT: Councillors Clive Skelton (Chair), Adam Hurst and Roger Davison

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

1.1 An apology for absence was received from Councillor George Lindars-Hammond.

2. EXCLUSION OF PUBLIC AND PRESS

2.1 No items were identified where resolutions may be moved to exclude the public
and press.

3. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

3.1 There were no declarations of interest.

4. LOCAL GOVERNMENT (MISCELLANEOUS PROVISIONS) ACT 1982 -
STREET TRADING - CITY CENTRE SMALL TRADING STALLS

4.1 The Chief Licensing Officer submitted a report to consider an application, under
the Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1982, for a street trading
consent to trade in the city centre (Ref. No.60/13).

4.2 Present at the meeting were Rosita Hunt (Applicant), David Gill (City Centre
Management Team), Andy Ruston (Senior Licensing Officer), Kavita Ladva
(Solicitor to the Sub-Committee) and Jennie Skiba (Democratic Services).

4.3 Andy Ruston submitted photographs of the mobile catering van proposed to be
located at the site. The objection received from the Planning Service was based
on the fact that the proposed vehicle was a large motorised vehicle rather than a
hand cart and as such failed to meet the qualitative criteria for static street trading
pitches in the city centre. Lucy Bond, Planning Service was not present at the
meeting.

4.4 Members of the Sub-Committee clearly saw that the proposed vehicle was an ice-
cream trailer rather than a motorised vehicle, but due to the fact that the objector
was not present, it was not possible to discuss the application with her.

4.5 RESOLVED: That the application for a street trading consent to trade in the city

centre (Ref. 60/13) be deferred to a future meeting to allow further consideration
to be given to the suitability of the vehicle now mentioned.
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